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Hello,  

 

I'm writing to oppose Sb 210. Repealing the mail in voting system is an attack on 

engagement. The people supporting the roll back of mail in voting are doing so 

because they know mail in voting reduces barriers to voters.  

 

Our democracy is dependent on people being engaged. Research supports that 

engagement comes from, in part, convenience. The ability to schedule time to wait in 

line for voting is a privilege many people don't have- mailing in my ballot allows me 

the ability to process the information, think through candidates I may not be as 

familiar with, and vote at a convenient time.  

 

Mailing in allows people with disabilities an opportunity to vote in a way they 

physically can access. It allows workers the opportunity to vote when they wouldn't 

otherwise be allowed or able to because of employment.  

 

Please vote NO on SB 210 

 

 


